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The Oxford Handbook of Molecular Psychology
WINNER OF THE PULITZER PRIZE • Winner of The New York Public Library’s
Helen Bernstein Book Award • “A new classic of science reporting.”—The
New York Times The riveting true story of a small town ravaged by
industrial pollution, Toms River melds hard-hitting investigative
reporting, a fascinating scientific detective story, and an
unforgettable cast of characters into a sweeping narrative in the
tradition of A Civil Action, The Emperor of All Maladies, and The
Immortal Life of Henrietta Lacks. One of New Jersey’s seemingly
innumerable quiet seaside towns, Toms River became the unlikely
setting for a decades-long drama that culminated in 2001 with one of
the largest legal settlements in the annals of toxic dumping. A town
that would rather have been known for its Little League World Series
champions ended up making history for an entirely different reason: a
notorious cluster of childhood cancers scientifically linked to local
air and water pollution. For years, large chemical companies had been
using Toms River as their private dumping ground, burying tens of
thousands of leaky drums in open pits and discharging billions of
gallons of acid-laced wastewater into the town’s namesake river. In an
astonishing feat of investigative reporting, prize-winning journalist
Dan Fagin recounts the sixty-year saga of rampant pollution and
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inadequate oversight that made Toms River a cautionary example for
fast-growing industrial towns from South Jersey to South China. He
tells the stories of the pioneering scientists and physicians who
first identified pollutants as a cause of cancer, and brings to life
the everyday heroes in Toms River who struggled for justice: a young
boy whose cherubic smile belied the fast-growing tumors that had
decimated his body from birth; a nurse who fought to bring the
alarming incidence of childhood cancers to the attention of
authorities who didn’t want to listen; and a mother whose love for her
stricken child transformed her into a tenacious advocate for change. A
gripping human drama rooted in a centuries-old scientific quest, Toms
River is a tale of dumpers at midnight and deceptions in broad
daylight, of corporate avarice and government neglect, and of a few
brave individuals who refused to keep silent until the truth was
exposed. NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY NPR AND KIRKUS
REVIEWS “A thrilling journey full of twists and turns, Toms River is
essential reading for our times. Dan Fagin handles topics of great
complexity with the dexterity of a scholar, the honesty of a
journalist, and the dramatic skill of a novelist.”—Siddhartha
Mukherjee, M.D., author of the Pulitzer Prize–winning The Emperor of
All Maladies “A complex tale of powerful industry, local politics,
water rights, epidemiology, public health and cancer in a gripping,
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page-turning environmental thriller.”—NPR “Unstoppable reading.”—The
Philadelphia Inquirer “Meticulously researched and compellingly
recounted . . . It’s every bit as important—and as well-written—as A
Civil Action and The Immortal Life of Henrietta Lacks.”—The StarLedger “Fascinating . . . a gripping environmental thriller.”—Kirkus
Reviews (starred review) “An honest, thoroughly researched,
intelligently written book.”—Slate “[A] hard-hitting account . . . a
triumph.”—Nature “Absorbing and thoughtful.”—USA Today

The Science of Emotions
The New York Times bestselling author examines how our sense of touch
and emotion are interconnected Johns Hopkins neuroscientist and
bestselling author of The Compass of Pleasure David J. Linden presents
an engaging and fascinating examination of how the interface between
our sense of touch and our emotional responses affects our social
interactions as well as our general health and development. Accessible
in its wit and clarity, Touch explores scientific advances in the
understanding of touch that help explain our sense of self and our
experience of the world. From skin to nerves to brain, the
organization of the body’s touch circuits powerfully influences our
lives—affecting everything from consumer choice to sexual intercourse,
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tool use to the origins of language, chronic pain to healing.
Interpersonal touch is crucial to social bonding and individual
development. Linden lucidly explains how sensory and emotional context
work together to distinguish between perceptions of what feels good
and what feels bad. Linking biology and behavioral science, Linden
offers an entertaining and enlightening answer to how we feel in every
sense of the word. From the Hardcover edition.

From Neurons to Neighborhoods
Chances are, at some point in your life you’ve noticed the connection
between your brain and your gut. If you’ve ever felt queasy as you
walked into an uncomfortable situation or based a life decision based
on a “gut feeling,” then you know that sometimes our bodies react
faster than our minds. Most of us have also experienced the same
phenomenon in reverse, where our mental state has affected our
digestive system—like the butterflies in our stomach before an
important meeting or a first date. But while the dialogue between the
mind and the gut has been recognized for centuries, scientists today
are just starting to understand how powerful that connection is. In
The Mind-Gut Connection, Dr. Emeran Mayer, executive director of the
UCLA Oppenheimer Center for the Neurobiology of Stress, offers a
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cutting-edge view into this developing science, showing us the full
impact of how the brain, gut, and microbiome—the community of
microorganisms that live inside the digestive tract—communicate. As
Dr. Mayer explains, when this communication channel is out of whack,
major health problems can crop up, including food sensitivities and
allergies, digestive disorders, obesity, depression, anxiety, and
fatigue. The Mind-Gut Connection teaches us how, with a few simple
changes to our diet and lifestyle, we can enjoy a happier mindset,
enhanced immunity, a decreased risk of developing neurological
diseases such as Parkinson’s and Alzheimer’s, and even lose weight.
With a simple, practical regimen drawn from the latest research, Dr.
Mayer shows us that paying attention to the mind-gut balance is the
key to unlocking vibrant health.

Everything You Need to Know to Feel Go(o)d
The astonishing New York Times bestseller that chronicles how a brain
scientist's own stroke led to enlightenment On December 10, 1996, Jill
Bolte Taylor, a thirty-seven- year-old Harvard-trained brain scientist
experienced a massive stroke in the left hemisphere of her brain. As
she observed her mind deteriorate to the point that she could not
walk, talk, read, write, or recall any of her life-all within four
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hours-Taylor alternated between the euphoria of the intuitive and
kinesthetic right brain, in which she felt a sense of complete wellbeing and peace, and the logical, sequential left brain, which
recognized she was having a stroke and enabled her to seek help before
she was completely lost. It would take her eight years to fully
recover. For Taylor, her stroke was a blessing and a revelation. It
taught her that by "stepping to the right" of our left brains, we can
uncover feelings of well-being that are often sidelined by "brain
chatter." Reaching wide audiences through her talk at the Technology,
Entertainment, Design (TED) conference and her appearance on Oprah's
online Soul Series, Taylor provides a valuable recovery guide for
those touched by brain injury and an inspiring testimony that inner
peace is accessible to anyone.

Molecules Of Emotion
Uses simple language, illustrations, humor and examples to describe
the biochemical effects from thoughts and the precise molecular
pathways through which this occurs.

The Amygdala
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The phenomenal New York Times bestseller -- now revised and updated
for a new century. Eat more, weigh less? How is this possible? Because
as this groundbreaking work clearly shows, it's not just how much you
eat, it's primarily what you eat. Most diets rely on small portion
sizes to reduce calories sufficiently. You feel hungry and deprived.
Dr. Ornish's revolutionary program takes a new approach, one
scientifically based on the type of food rather than the amount of
food. Abundance rather than hunger and deprivation. So you can eat
more frequently, eat a greater quantity of food-and still lose weight
and keep it off. Simply. Safely. Easily. With 250 delicious low-fat
recipes by some of the country's most celebrated chefs. Dr. Ornish's
program is a medically proven approach that can help you improve your
health and well-being, not just lose weight. It's also about learning
how to begin healing emotional pain, loneliness, and isolation in your
life, providing nourishment not only for your body but also for your
soul. His program has given millions of people new hope and new
choices.

Cosmetic Science and Technology: Theoretical Principles and
Applications
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The amygdala is a central component of the limbic system, which is
known to play a critical role in emotional processing of learning and
memory. Over these last 20 years, major advances in techniques for
examining brain activity greatly helped the scientific community to
determine the nature of the contribution of the amygdala to these
fundamental aspects of cognition. Combined with new conceptual
breakthroughs, research data obtained in animals and humans have also
provided major insights into our understanding of the processes by
which amygdala dysfunction contributes to various brain disorders,
such as autism or Alzheimer's disease. Although the primary goal of
this book is to inform experts and newcomers of some of the latest
data in the field of brain structures involved in the mechanisms
underlying emotional learning and memory, we hope it will also help
stimulate discussion on the functional role of the amygdala and
connected brain structures in these mechanisms.

Basic Neurochemistry
Explains the science behind the brain's opiate receptors and other
evidence of the intimate connections between mind and body, and their
meaning for the future of Western medicine
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The Balance Within
Most of us focus on thinking positively to create what we really want
in life. But science shows it's actually our feelings that matter
most. In her relatable and engaging way, psychologist and researcher,
Melanie Dean, Ph.D., explains not just what to do to shift your
emotions and focus your energy to attract the people, things, and
opportunities you want most in life, but how and why it works. Once
you understand that your feelings and emotions are real energy waves
that go out into the world and connect with (or repel) others, you can
start to notice and shift your emotions-and intentionally direct your
energy-so you are sending out the waves that will connect with what
you really want. By reading The Hidden Power of Emotions, you will
discover: • There is a whole world of energy at work in, around, and
through you. • Your emotions, which are more powerful than your
thoughts, create energy waves that leave your body, connecting with
similar energy. • Your emotions are the way in which you receive
communication back from the shared energy field. • How to purposefully
direct your emotions to connect you with what you want to receive.
Throughout the book, Dean highlights the science behind your power as
well as specific tips and strategies to help you apply it in your
everyday life, including a Power Zapper section of common struggles
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that weaken your power, and a Power Booster section of recommendations
for increasing your personal power.

Conn's Translational Neuroscience
In Cognitive Science 3e Friedenberg and Silverman provide a solid
understanding of the major theoretical and empirical contributions of
cognitive science. Their text, thoroughly updated for this new third
edition, describes the major theories of mind as well as the major
experimental results that have emerged within each cognitive science
discipline. Throughout history, different fields of inquiry have
attempted to understand the great mystery of mind and answer questions
like: What is the mind? How do we see, think, and remember? Can we
create machines that are conscious and capable of self-awareness? This
books examines these questions and many more. Focusing on the approach
of a particular cognitive science field in each chapter, the authors
describe its methodology, theoretical perspective, and findings and
then offer a critical evaluation of the field. Features: Offers a wideranging, comprehensive, and multidisciplinary introduction to the
field of cognitive science and issues of mind. Interdisciplinary
Crossroads” sections at the end of each chapter focus on research
topics that have been investigated from multiple perspectives, helping
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students to understand the link between varying disciplines and
cognitive science. End-of-chapter “Summing Up” sections provide a
concise summary of the major points addressed in each chapter to
facilitate student comprehension and exam preparation “Explore More”
sections link students to the Student Study Site where the authors
have provided activities to help students more quickly master course
content and prepare for examinations Supplements: A password-protected
Instructor’s Resource contains PowerPoint lectures, a test bank and
other pedagogical material.The book's Study Site features Web links, Eflash cards, and interactive quizzes.

Serotonin
Hormone Replacement Therapy is vital for women, and there is a lot of
confusion about it in both the medical community and among women. This
book presents the science behind bio-identical hormones and describes
why these hormones are so important for women, especially at midlife.

From Molecules to Minds
Neuroscience has made phenomenal advances over the past 50 years and
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the pace of discovery continues to accelerate. On June 25, 2008, the
Institute of Medicine (IOM) Forum on Neuroscience and Nervous System
Disorders hosted more than 70 of the leading neuroscientists in the
world, for a workshop titled "From Molecules to Minds: Challenges for
the 21st Century." The objective of the workshop was to explore a set
of common goals or "Grand Challenges" posed by participants that could
inspire and rally both the scientific community and the public to
consider the possibilities for neuroscience in the 21st century. The
progress of the past in combination with new tools and techniques,
such as neuroimaging and molecular biology, has positioned
neuroscience on the cusp of even greater transformational progress in
our understanding of the brain and how its inner workings result in
mental activity. This workshop summary highlights the important issues
and challenges facing the field of neuroscience as presented to those
in attendance at the workshop, as well as the subsequent discussion
that resulted. As a result, three overarching Grand Challenges
emerged: How does the brain work and produce mental activity? How does
physical activity in the brain give rise to thought, emotion, and
behavior? How does the interplay of biology and experience shape our
brains and make us who we are today? How do we keep our brains
healthy? How do we protect, restore, or enhance the functioning of our
brains as we age?
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Molecules of Emotion
Why do we feel the way we feel? How do our thoughts and emotions
affect our health? Are our bodies and minds distinct from each other
or do they function together as parts of an interconnected system? In
her groundbreaking book Molecules of Emotion, Candace Pert provides
startling and decisive answers to these and other challenging
questions that scientists and philosophers have pondered for
centuries. Her pioneering research on how the chemicals inside our
bodies form a dynamic information network, linking mind and body, is
not only provocative, it is revolutionary. By establishing the
biomolecular basis for our emotions and explaining these new
scientific developments in a clear and accessible way, Pert empowers
us to understand ourselves, our feelings, and the connection between
our minds and our bodies -- body-minds -- in ways we could never
possibly have imagined before. Molecules of Emotion is a landmark
work, full of insight and wisdom and possessing that rare power to
change the way we see the world and ourselves.

The Hidden Messages in Water
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This book clearly explains the biochemical and biophysical process by
which the human mind can influence the human body. This book brings
out the reality how the disorders and diseases of human body are
generated from the human mind. This book is completely capable of
exposing how the human emotions and thoughts can influence the human
DNA and also explains how our positive and negative emotions affect
the physiology of cells of our body differently. This book clearly
reveals how the psychology of the human mind can directly affect the
human physiology at macroscopic and microscopic levels in the human
body. It also specifically rules out how environment can affect the
mind and the cells of the human body. It gives a clear cut concept on
the role of perception, beliefs, and emotions in determining the
health and disease of the cell. And explains how the perception,
beliefs, and emotions of an individual affect the functioning of the
cells in his body. This books rules out the existence of consciousness
that brings life into existence in the human body. It also exposes the
role of heart in becoming the seat of emotions and also projects out
the truth that how the human heart can generate the strongest
electromagnetic fields that can influence the functioning of each and
every cells of human body. It also explains how these fields can be
used to heal physical diseases and disorders. This book also exposes
how the human gut can control the brain and emotions. It also explains
Page 15/40

Download Ebook Molecules Of Emotion The Science Behind Mind Body
Medicine
the role of gut in creating health. This book put forth the secrets of
the two independent organs in the human body that can control the
human brain and that can create a powerful health in the human body.
This book also introduces the role of electromagnetic fields in the
creation of human body and how this field works in functioning of
human body at subatomic level. This book exposes the quantum
mechanical interaction of molecules in the human body which can
clearly explain how the consciousness and mind can influence the DNA
molecules independent of time and space. This book also explains how
carbohydrates, amino acids, vitamins, and other fats are essential for
the generation of positive health by increasing the raw material for
the manufacturing of mood elevating neurotransmitters, neuropeptides,
and neurohormones in the brain.

The Biology of Belief
Why are we obsessed with the things we want only to be bored when we
get them? Why is addiction perfectly logical to an addict? Why does
love change so quickly from passion to indifference? Why are some
people die-hard liberals and others hardcore conservatives? Why are we
always hopeful for solutions even in the darkest times—and so good at
figuring them out? The answer is found in a single chemical in your
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brain: dopamine. Dopamine ensured the survival of early man. Thousands
of years later, it is the source of our most basic behaviors and
cultural ideas—and progress itself. Dopamine is the chemical of desire
that always asks for more—more stuff, more stimulation, and more
surprises. In pursuit of these things, it is undeterred by emotion,
fear, or morality. Dopamine is the source of our every urge, that
little bit of biology that makes an ambitious business professional
sacrifice everything in pursuit of success, or that drives a satisfied
spouse to risk it all for the thrill of someone new. Simply put, it is
why we seek and succeed; it is why we discover and prosper. Yet, at
the same time, it’s why we gamble and squander. From dopamine’s point
of view, it’s not the having that matters. It’s getting
something—anything—that’s new. From this understanding—the difference
between possessing something versus anticipating it—we can understand
in a revolutionary new way why we behave as we do in love, business,
addiction, politics, religion—and we can even predict those behaviors
in ourselves and others. In The Molecule of More: How a Single
Chemical in Your Brain Drives Love, Sex, and Creativity—and will
Determine the Fate of the Human Race, George Washington University
professor and psychiatrist Daniel Z. Lieberman, MD, and Georgetown
University lecturer Michael E. Long present a potentially lifechanging proposal: Much of human life has an unconsidered component
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that explains an array of behaviors previously thought to be
unrelated, including why winners cheat, why geniuses often suffer with
mental illness, why nearly all diets fail, and why the brains of
liberals and conservatives really are different.

The Emotional Life of Your Brain
Includes bibliographical references and index.

Eat More, Weigh Less
This entry in the Oxford Library of Psychology compiles cutting- edge
research organized around the concept "molecular psychology," which
applies principles of molecular biology to the study of behavior and
its neural underpinnings. Determining the biological bases for
behavior, and the extent to which we can observe and explain their
neural underpinnings, requires a bold, broadly defined research
methodology. The interdisciplinary entries in this handbook are
organized around the principle of "molecular psychology," which unites
cutting-edge research from such wide-ranging disciplines as clinical
neuroscience and genetics, psychology, behavioral neuroscience, and
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neuroethology. For the first time in a single volume, leaders in
diverse research areas use molecular approaches to investigate social
behavior, psychopathology, emotion, cognition and stress in healthy
volunteers, patient populations, and an array of non-human species
including rodents, insects, fish, and non-human primates. Chapters
draw on molecular methods covering candidate genes, genome-wide
association studies, copy number variations, gene expression studies,
and epigenetics while addressing the ethical, legal, and social issues
to emerge from this new and exciting research approach.

The Mouse Nervous System
Draws on original experiments as well as scientific research to
explore a theory that the entire universe is connected by a vast
energy field that can be manipulated for the betterment of the world
using positive thought processes.

Molecules of Emotion
The brain There is no other part of the human anatomy that is so
intriguing. How does it develop and function and why does it
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sometimes, tragically, degenerate? The answers are complex. In
Discovering the Brain, science writer Sandra Ackerman cuts through the
complexity to bring this vital topic to the public. The 1990s were
declared the "Decade of the Brain" by former President Bush, and the
neuroscience community responded with a host of new investigations and
conferences. Discovering the Brain is based on the Institute of
Medicine conference, Decade of the Brain: Frontiers in Neuroscience
and Brain Research. Discovering the Brain is a "field guide" to the
brain--an easy-to-read discussion of the brain's physical structure
and where functions such as language and music appreciation lie.
Ackerman examines How electrical and chemical signals are conveyed in
the brain. The mechanisms by which we see, hear, think, and pay
attention--and how a "gut feeling" actually originates in the brain.
Learning and memory retention, including parallels to computer memory
and what they might tell us about our own mental capacity. Development
of the brain throughout the life span, with a look at the aging brain.
Ackerman provides an enlightening chapter on the connection between
the brain's physical condition and various mental disorders and notes
what progress can realistically be made toward the prevention and
treatment of stroke and other ailments. Finally, she explores the
potential for major advances during the "Decade of the Brain," with a
look at medical imaging techniques--what various technologies can and
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cannot tell us--and how the public and private sectors can contribute
to continued advances in neuroscience. This highly readable volume
will provide the public and policymakers--and many scientists as
well--with a helpful guide to understanding the many discoveries that
are sure to be announced throughout the "Decade of the Brain."

To Selena, with Love
Stress Resilience: Molecular and Behavioral Aspects presents the first
reference available on the full-breadth of cutting-edge research being
carried out in this field. It includes a wide range of basic molecular
knowledge on the potential associations between resilience phenomenon
and biochemical balance, but also focuses on the molecular and
cellular mechanisms underlying stress resilience. World-renowned
experts provide chapters that cover everything from the neural
circuits of resilience, the effects of early-life adversity, and the
transgenerational inheritance of resilience. This unique and timely
book will be a go-to resource for neuroscientists and biological
psychiatrists who want to improve their understanding of the
consequences of stress and on how some people are able to avoid it.
Approaches resilience as a process rather than as a static trait
Provides basic molecular knowledge on the potential associations
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between resilience phenomenon and biochemical balance Presents
thorough coverage of both the genetic and environmental factors that
contribute to resilience

Foundational Concepts in Neuroscience: A Brain-Mind Odyssey
(Norton Series on Interpersonal Neurobiology)
Why do we feel the way we feel? How do our thoughts and emotions
affect our health? Are our bodies and minds distinct from each other
or do they function together as part of an interconnected system? In
MOLECULES OF EMOTION, neuroscientist Candace Pert provides startling
and decisive answers to these long-debated questions, establishing the
biomolecular basis for our emotions and explaining these new
scientific developments in a clear and accessible way. Her pioneering
research on how the chemicals inside us form a dynamic information
network, linking mind and body, is not only provocative, it is
revolutionary. In her groundbreaking book, Candace Pert offers a new
scientific understanding of the power of our minds and our feelings to
affect our health and well-being.

The Molecule of More
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At last, the paperback edition of the monumental best-seller (almost
half a million copies in print!) that has changed the way Americans
think about sickness and health -- the companion volume to the
landmark PBS series of the same name. In a remarkably short period of
time, Bill Moyers's Healing And The Mind has become a touchstone,
shaping the debate over alternative medical treatments and the role of
the mind in illness and recovery in a way that few books have in
recent memory. With almost half a million copies in print, it is
already a classic -- the most widely read and influential book of its
kind. In a series of fascinating interviews with world-renowned
experts and laypeople alike, Bill Moyers explores the new mind/body
medicine. Healing And The Mind shows how it is being practiced in the
treatment of stress, chronic disease, and neonatal problems in several
American hospitals; examines the chemical basis of emotions, and their
potential for making us sick (and making us well); explores the fusion
of traditional Chinese medicine with modern Western practices in
contemporary China; and takes an up-close, personal look at
alternative healing therapies, including a Massachusetts center that
combines Eastern meditation and Western group therapy, and a
California retreat for cancer patients who help each other even when a
cure is impossible. Combining the incisive yet personal interview
approach that made A World Of Ideas a feast for the mind and the
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provocative interplay of text and art that made The Power Of Myth a
feast for the imagination, Healing And The Mind is a landmark work.

Stress Resilience
"Damasio undertakes nothing less than a reconstruction of the natural
history of the universe. . . . [A] brave and honest book." --The New
York Times Book Review The Strange Order of Things is a pathbreaking
investigation into homeostasis, the condition that regulates human
physiology within the range that makes possible not only survival but
also the flourishing of life. Antonio Damasio makes clear that we
descend biologically, psychologically, and even socially from a long
lineage that begins with single living cells; that our minds and
cultures are linked by an invisible thread to the ways and means of
ancient unicellular existence and other primitive life-forms; and that
inherent in our very chemistry is a powerful force, a striving toward
life maintenance that governs life in all its guises, including the
development of genes that help regulate and transmit life. The Strange
Order of Things is a landmark reflection that spans the biological and
social sciences, offering a new way of understanding the origins of
life, feeling, and culture. www.antoniodamasio.com
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The Mind-Gut Connection
Describes the impact of natural selection on our conscious feelings,
and examines guilt, pride, and the appreciation of beauty

My Stroke of Insight
The murdered Mexican singer's husband shares his recollections and
memories of their relationship, both personal and professional, and
clarifies certain misconceptions about her life and death.

Touch
The Mouse Nervous System provides a comprehensive account of the
central nervous system of the mouse. The book is aimed at molecular
biologists who need a book that introduces them to the anatomy of the
mouse brain and spinal cord, but also takes them into the relevant
details of development and organization of the area they have chosen
to study. The Mouse Nervous System offers a wealth of new information
for experienced anatomists who work on mice. The book serves as a
valuable resource for researchers and graduate students in
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neuroscience. * Visualization of brain white matter anatomy via 3D
diffusion tensor imaging contrasts enhances relationship of anatomy to
function * Systematic consideration of the anatomy and connections of
all regions of brain and spinal cord by the authors of the most cited
rodent brain atlases * A major section (12 chapters) on functional
systems related to motor control, sensation, and behavioral and
emotional states, * Full segmentation of 170120+ brain regions more
clearly defines structure boundaries than previous point-and-annotate
anatomical labeling, and connectivity is mapped in a way not provided
by traditional atlasesA detailed analysis of gene expression during
development of the forebrain by Luis Puelles, the leading researcher
in this area. * Full coverage of the role of gene expression during
development, and the new field of genetic neuroantomy using sitespecific recombinases * Examples of the use of mouse models in the
study of neurological illness

Healing and the Mind
A pioneer in brain research outlines a blueprint for human emotions
while sharing practical strategies for correcting unhealthy emotional
styles, providing recommendations for areas ranging from everyday wellbeing to the treatments of such conditions as autism and depression.
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Reprint. 100,000 first printing.

The Dark Side of Emotional Labour
Everything You Need to Know to Feel Go(o)d is Candace Pert’s response
to the questions she’s been asked in her worldwide travels ever since
the publication of her book Molecules of Emotion, and her appearance
in the film What the Bleep Do We Know?! She discovered that, at the
end of the day, all people really want to know is how to feel good.
Within these pages, Dr. Pert shares the answers she’s found, both in
the biomedical laboratory of mainstream science and in the laboratory
of her own evolving life. Her amazing journey documents how mind,
body, and spirit cannot be separated; and that we’re hard-wired for
bliss, which is both physical and divine. Feeling good and feeling
God, she believes, are one and the same. From beginning to end, this
book takes us on an entertaining romp through the many bodymind
avenues, separating the woo-woo from real science and pointing the way
toward using new paradigm therapies, detoxing our food and
environment, forgiving and healing our relationships, understanding
depression, staying young, and creating the reality we want to
experience. Consciousness, mind, emotions, and God are all factored
into the mix, resulting in a lot of beneficial advice and selfPage 27/40
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development insights that will empower us toward health, well-being,
and feeling . . . Go(o)d.

Toms River
The Dark Side of Emotional Labour explores the work that the rest of
society would rather not think about, the often unseen work that is
emotionally disturbing, exhausting, upsetting, and stigmatising. This
is work that is simultaneously undesirable and rewarding, work whose
tasks are eschewed and yet necessary for the effective function of
individual organisations and society at large. Diverse and
challenging, this book examines how workers such as the doorman, the
HR manager, the waiter and the doctor’s receptionist experience verbal
aggression and intimidation; how the prison officer and home carer
respond to the emotions associated with physical violence, and; how
the Samaritan, banker and veterinarian deal in death and despair. It
also considers how different individuals develop the emotional capital
necessary to cope with the dark side of emotional labour, and how
individuals can make sense of, and come to take satisfaction and pride
in, such difficult work. Finally, the book considers what is to be
done with darker emotional work, both in terms of the management and
care of those labouring on the dark side. Challenging and original,
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this book gives a voice to those who undertake the most demanding work
on our behalf. It will be of interest to researchers and students of
organisation studies and its related fields, and to every one of us
who is called on to work or manage on the Dark Side.

Consilience
The chief of neuroendocrine immunology at the National Institute of
Mental Health offers evidence that emotional and physical health
influence each other, and examines the critical role relationships,
faith, and emotional well-being play in resisting dise

The Strange Order of Things
Serotonin - A Chemical Messenger Between All Types of Living Cells is
a very interesting book on the most ancient neurotransmitter, hormone
and trophic factor serotonin or 5-hydroxytryptamine (5-HT). This
unique chemical is present in all living cells including plants and
animals. This book will take us through a serene journey of the
evolutionary history of serotonin and its role from man to mollusk.
There are many interesting chapters incorporated in this book,
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including novel approaches for detecting minor metabolites of
serotonin in human plasma, production and function of serotonin in
cardiac cells, immuno-thrombotic effects of serotonin in platelets to
the identification and localization of serotonin in the nervous system
and gonad of bivalve mollusks.

Why We Feel
Cosmetic Science and Technology: Theoretical Principles and
Applications covers the fundamental aspects of cosmetic science that
are necessary to understand material development, formulation, and the
dermatological effects that result from the use of these products. The
book fulfills this role by offering a comprehensive view of cosmetic
science and technology, including environmental and dermatological
concerns. As the cosmetics field quickly applies cutting-edge research
to high value commercial products that have a large impact in our
lives and on the world's economy, this book is an indispensable source
of information that is ideal for experienced researchers and
scientists, as well as non-scientists who want to learn more about
this topic on an introductory level. Covers the science, preparation,
function, and interaction of cosmetic products with skin Addresses
safety and environmental concerns related to cosmetics and their use
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Provides a graphical summary with short introductory explanation for
each topic Relates product type performance to its main components
Describes manufacturing methods of oral care cosmetics and body
cosmetics in a systematic manner

The Intention Experiment
Since Descartes famously proclaimed, "I think, therefore I am,"
science has often overlooked emotions as the source of a person’s true
being. Even modern neuroscience has tended, until recently, to
concentrate on the cognitive aspects of brain function, disregarding
emotions. This attitude began to change with the publication of
Descartes’ Error in 1995. Antonio Damasio—"one of the world’s leading
neurologists" (The New York Times)—challenged traditional ideas about
the connection between emotions and rationality. In this wondrously
engaging book, Damasio takes the reader on a journey of scientific
discovery through a series of case studies, demonstrating what many of
us have long suspected: emotions are not a luxury, they are essential
to rational thinking and to normal social behavior.

Guide to Research Techniques in Neuroscience
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Conn’s Translational Neuroscience provides a comprehensive overview
reflecting the depth and breadth of the field of translational
neuroscience, with input from a distinguished panel of basic and
clinical investigators. Progress has continued in understanding the
brain at the molecular, anatomic, and physiological levels in the
years following the 'Decade of the Brain,' with the results providing
insight into the underlying basis of many neurological disease
processes. This book alternates scientific and clinical chapters that
explain the basic science underlying neurological processes and then
relates that science to the understanding of neurological disorders
and their treatment. Chapters cover disorders of the spinal cord,
neuronal migration, the autonomic nervous system, the limbic system,
ocular motility, and the basal ganglia, as well as demyelinating
disorders, stroke, dementia and abnormalities of cognition, congenital
chromosomal and genetic abnormalities, Parkinson's disease, nerve
trauma, peripheral neuropathy, aphasias, sleep disorders, and
myasthenia gravis. In addition to concise summaries of the most recent
biochemical, physiological, anatomical, and behavioral advances, the
chapters summarize current findings on neuronal gene expression and
protein synthesis at the molecular level. Authoritative and
comprehensive, Conn’s Translational Neuroscience provides a fully upto-date and readily accessible guide to brain functions at the
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cellular and molecular level, as well as a clear demonstration of
their emerging diagnostic and therapeutic importance. Provides a fully
up-to-date and readily accessible guide to brain functions at the
cellular and molecular level, while also clearly demonstrating their
emerging diagnostic and therapeutic importance Features contributions
from leading global basic and clinical investigators in the field
Provides a great resource for researchers and practitioners interested
in the basic science underlying neurological processes Relates and
translates the current science to the understanding of neurological
disorders and their treatment

Discovering the Brain
Described simply, mindfulness is the art of directing our attention to
'what is' (reality) rather than 'what isn't' (our ideas of reality).
With a little practice, anyone can do it, and the benefits are
profound. Written by two experts with many years of personal and
clinical experience, 'Mindfulness for Life' is designed to be your
complete guide to living a more mindful life. Only a few minutes a day
can start to change your life.
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Mindfulness for Life
Neuroscience is, by definition, a multidisciplinary field: some
scientists study genes and proteins at the molecular level while
others study neural circuitry using electrophysiology and highresolution optics. A single topic can be studied using techniques from
genetics, imaging, biochemistry, or electrophysiology. Therefore, it
can be daunting for young scientists or anyone new to neuroscience to
learn how to read the primary literature and develop their own
experiments. This volume addresses that gap, gathering
multidisciplinary knowledge and providing tools for understanding the
neuroscience techniques that are essential to the field, and allowing
the reader to design experiments in a variety of neuroscience
disciplines. Written to provide a "hands-on" approach for graduate
students, postdocs, or anyone new to the neurosciences Techniques
within one field are compared, allowing readers to select the best
techniques for their own work Includes key articles, books, and
protocols for additional detailed study Data analysis boxes in each
chapter help with data interpretation and offer guidelines on how best
to represent results Walk-through boxes guide readers step-by-step
through experiments
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Moods, Emotions, and Aging
In this New York Times bestseller, internationally renowned Japanese
scientist Masaru Emoto shows how the influence of our thoughts, words
and feelings on molecules of water can positively impact the earth and
our personal health. This book has the potential to profoundly
transform your world view. Using high-speed photography, Dr. Masaru
Emoto discovered that crystals formed in frozen water reveal changes
when specific, concentrated thoughts are directed toward them. He
found that water from clear springs and water that has been exposed to
loving words shows brilliant, complex, and colorful snowflake
patterns. In contrast, polluted water, or water exposed to negative
thoughts, forms incomplete, asymmetrical patterns with dull colors.
The implications of this research create a new awareness of how we can
positively impact the earth and our personal health.

The Hidden Power of Emotions
Key concepts in neuroscience presented for the non-medical reader. A
fresh take on contemporary brain science, this book presents
neuroscience—the scientific study of brain, mind, and behavior—in easyPage 35/40
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to-understand ways with a focus on concepts of interest to all science
readers. Rigorous and detailed enough to use as a textbook in a
university or community college class, it is at the same time meant
for any and all readers, clinicians and non-clinicians alike,
interested in learning about the foundations of contemporary brain
science. From molecules and cells to mind and consciousness, the known
and the mysterious are presented in the context of the history of
modern biology and with an eye toward better appreciating the beauty
and growing public presence of brain science.

Cognitive Science
How we raise young children is one of today's most highly personalized
and sharply politicized issues, in part because each of us can claim
some level of "expertise." The debate has intensified as discoveries
about our development-in the womb and in the first months and yearshave reached the popular media. How can we use our burgeoning
knowledge to assure the well-being of all young children, for their
own sake as well as for the sake of our nation? Drawing from new
findings, this book presents important conclusions about nature-versusnurture, the impact of being born into a working family, the effect of
politics on programs for children, the costs and benefits of
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intervention, and other issues. The committee issues a series of
challenges to decision makers regarding the quality of child care,
issues of racial and ethnic diversity, the integration of children's
cognitive and emotional development, and more. Authoritative yet
accessible, From Neurons to Neighborhoods presents the evidence about
"brain wiring" and how kids learn to speak, think, and regulate their
behavior. It examines the effect of the climate-family, child care,
community-within which the child grows.

Descartes' Error
"A dazzling journey across the sciences and humanities in search of
deep laws to unite them." --The Wall Street Journal One of our
greatest living scientists--and the winner of two Pulitzer Prizes for
On Human Nature and The Ants--gives us a work of visionary importance
that may be the crowning achievement of his career. In Consilience (a
word that originally meant "jumping together"), Edward O. Wilson
renews the Enlightenment's search for a unified theory of knowledge in
disciplines that range from physics to biology, the social sciences
and the humanities. Using the natural sciences as his model, Wilson
forges dramatic links between fields. He explores the chemistry of the
mind and the genetic bases of culture. He postulates the biological
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principles underlying works of art from cave-drawings to Lolita.
Presenting the latest findings in prose of wonderful clarity and
oratorical eloquence, and synthesizing it into a dazzling whole,
Consilience is science in the path-clearing traditions of Newton,
Einstein, and Richard Feynman.
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